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CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Warriors of the Month!

Congratulations to our April Warriors of the
Month. These teachers and students
demonstrate the Warrior trait of being Open-
Hearted showing love, encouragement, and
support to one another and placing others'
needs ahead of their own.

Back row (left to right): Mrs. Stiegelmeyer, Mia A.,
Grace F., Katherine H., Molly D., Sofia M., Tiara P.,
Jaanvi S., Edan H., and Ms. Marsico

Middle row: Claire C., Jacob D., Paige C., Gia M.,
Emma-Grace H.

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://youtube.com/shorts/NhEpnFeDcGw?feature=share
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7Mw7najA9qp2Mm7XlQ82sDXb5UmMpbPVtqeKFyYqwWZjb7A/viewform
http://www.treehouseberea.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/6b3e39c4-65c2-47b9-8ef1-33feba882f48.pdf?rdr=true


Front row: Sofia R., Andriy K., Mason S., Gavin H.,
Collina S., Olivia J., Simon T.

Pictured to the right: Henry R.

2024 Field Day Fun!
Despite the rain, field day was a blast! The festivities included a DJ, inflatables,
snow cones, games, and a Chick-fil-A lunch. The cow mascot even made an
appearance! Thank you to all of our parent volunteers, especially Mr. and Mrs.
DeGeeter and Mrs. Harb, for all of their hard work!







SUMMER TUTORING AND ENRICHMENT

Treehouse Berea is an IWA family-owned business providing STEAM-based
enrichment experiences for ages 6-12 in Berea and surrounding suburbs. Check
out some of their STEM summer camps below!



DIGITAL ACADEMY ACCOUNT BALANCES DUE MAY 22

As we near the end of the school year, this is a friendly
reminder that all balances in Digital Academy are due
upon receipt.

All invoices past 30 days are to be paid in full to receive
the last progress report for the 2023-2024 school year.

Thank you for your attention to this matter!



IWA ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION NEWS

Fall Sports Sign-Ups are open!

We continue to encourage all Warriors interested in
Fall Sports to sign up before the end of the school
year. The links herein for Volleyball, Cheer and Cross
Country have not changed.

HOWEVER, there is new and additional detail for
FOOTOBALL through St. Anthony set forth
herein. Please review. The IWA Registration Fee for
Volleyball, Cross Country and Cheer is $125 per athlete (with a waiver of any fee
for the third or more athletes in a family). The registration fee for St. Anthony is
$125 through May; $150 in June; and $175 in July.    
 
Please contact Chris Brooks (440) 409-6291 or Tony Lee (440) 539-4962 with
any questions. 

Football: Boys in Grades 1 - 8

TACKLE - Boys in Grades 5 – 8. IWA athletes will play for St.
Anthony. There will be two teams: (i) one for 5th and 6th Grade
(ii) one for 7th and 8th Grade.  

FLAG – Boys in Grades 1 - 4. 
 
PLEASE REGISTER THROUGH BOTH THE IWA AND THE ST. ANTHONY
LINKS HEREIN. PAY REGISTRATION FEE ONLY ON THE ST. ANTHONY
LINK. REGISTRATION FEES FOR ST. ANTHONY ARE AS FOLLOWS: $125
through May; $150 in June; and $175 in July.

Please contact Chris Brooks (440-409-6291) with any questions. 

Click here to register with
IWA

Click here to register with
St. Anthony

Cheer: Boys & Girls in Grades 1 - 8

Cheer is open for girls and boys in Grades 1 - 8. Click
below to register!

Click here to register for
Cheer!

Volleyball: Girls in Grades 2 - 8

Volleyball is open for girls in Grades 2 - 8. Click

https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/430810
https://reg.sportspilot.com/106604/leagues?search=Boys-Fall-Football-2024
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/430863


below to register!

Click here to register for Volleyball!

Cross Country: Boys & Girls in Grades 1 - 8

Cross Country is open for girls and boys in Grades 1 - 8.
More details to follow. Click below to register!

Click here to register for Cross
Country!

 
Eucharistic Procession ~ All Are Welcome!

IWA will celebrate the Feast of Corpus Christi    on Sunday, June 2    with a
Eucharistic Procession sponsored by Saint John Bosco Parish.

The procession will begin after the 11:00 a.m. Mass. Participants will journey
down Pearl Road from SJB to IWA, stopping for  Prayer and Benediction  
along the way. Participants will return to SJB via Big Creek Parkway.
The event will conclude at 1:40 p.m.

All ages are welcome and volunteers are needed!
Anyone who would like to help set-up or serve as an Altar Server during the
procession can email Mrs. Hjort at ehjort@incarnatewordacademy.org.

We hope to see you there!

Vacation Bible School at St. John Bosco
St. John Bosco is hosting Vacation Bible School for children in grades Pre-K
to 6 from July 15-19. To register your child, or to volunteer, click here!

5K Run/Walk for Charity
Please join the St. John Bosco Parish community for the 10th Annual Run
with Me 5K! The course will wind along Big Creek Parkway on the
MetroParks path. The race will be chip timed and awards for the 5K will be
presented to the top male and female overall and the top 3 in each age
group! Sponsorships are also available. Please click the link below for more
information and to register!

Click here to register for the SJB Run with Me on June
1!

https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/430802
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/430803
mailto:ehjort@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://sjbparmaheights.org/news/vacation-bible-school-2024/
https://runsignup.com/sjbrunwithme


IWA SUMMER CAMP 2024

CAMP WARRIOR
REGISTRATION 

CAMP INVENTION
REGISTRATION

IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Spotlight: Marianne Novy IWA Class of 1957

This week's spotlight features author Marianne Novy, IWA Class of 1957! After
retiring from teaching English Literature at the University of Pittsburgh, Marianne
wrote her last book, titled, "Adoption Memoirs: Inside Stories," which will be
published by Temple University Press in June.

Marianne will be speaking about it at the Cuyahoga County Library Parma
Heights Branch on July 9 at 7:00 p.m.

Pictured below is Marianne today alongside a newspaper photo of Marianne in
the seventh grade when she was the city representative in the National Spelling
Bee!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBXzni-bkMJjCjvsnKvDxO7xvsH9GaainebbiF4XCaWwrAGg/viewform
https://invent-web.ungerboeck.com/programsearch/moreinfo.aspx?event=43313


Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alum? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click the button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alum? Click
here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch

 
      

 

Incarnate Word Academy | 6620 Pearl Rd, Parma Heights, OH 44130

Unsubscribe hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byscongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org

https://form.jotform.com/42575617255965
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/contact
https://www.facebook.com/iwaonline/
https://twitter.com/IWAOnline
https://www.instagram.com/iwaparmaheights/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org
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